Following lengthy discussions with Mr & Mrs Claus, elves in the workshop and reindeers in logistics, it has
been decided that Noél Sydney will not proceed in 2023 with sights set on a grander, brighter Christras
festival in 2024,

Subscribe or follow us on Instagram and Facebook to receive the gift of good news in the near future.
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